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Chairman Thompson and Members of the committee,

I am submitting my proponent testimony for SB38. I strongly support this bill to protect the Kansas
National Guard. The US government has overstepped its bounds the last couple decades and it’s time to
bring the power back to the states. This is a good place to start. Kansas needs its own servicemen to
stand ready at the guard for when attacks may occur. Our servicemen do not need to be sent overseas to
fight battles we have no business being in, especially when it seems like our nation has serious threats
here on our own continent. Unless a congressional declaration of war has been signed, Kansas should
have the ability to say no to federal government overreach in sending our troops overseas. I am okay with
the governor being in charge of where the Guard may go within the boundaries of the United States under
his or her discretion. Push back against the federal government overreach and support SB38.

Respectfully,

Brett Anderson
Republican Precinct Committeeman
Sedgwick County



